News story: CCS is supporting the
Public Sector Show 2017

We are supporting the Public Sector Show once again in 2017.

If you are planning to visit the show we’d love to have the chance to meet
with you — whether that is at one of our seminar sessions, or at our stand
where you can chat with our senior commercial experts. They will be on hand
throughout the day to offer one to one practical procurement advice and
answer any questions you may have.

In the main conference theatre Malcolm Harrison, our chief executive, will be
speaking about how we can help you deliver savings through better
procurement, and we will also be discussing how we are helping make
government business more accessible to SMEs.

In our dedicated open theatre we will be hosting a variety of sessions over
the course of the day, including:

e An introduction to CCS

e Simplifying the market for public sector buyers

e Disruptive technology: new digital platforms to transform public
procurement

e Keeping you updated on public procurement policy and regulations

We’'re here to help you and look forward to seeing you at the show.

Register for free.
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